2024-1 QBS Password Email

From: BLS-BusinessSurvey@bls.gov

Sent: Date

To: [Respondent Email]

Subject: Business Response Survey on Telework, Hiring, and Vacancies - PASSWORD

Dear [Respondent Name],

To complete the Business Response Survey on Telework, Hiring, and Vacancies online, please use the WEBID from the survey notification email you recently received along with your password below to logon to our secure website: https://idcfbbs.bls.gov/

PASSWORD 1: Aa123456 PASSWORD 2: Aa123456

Your WEBID has been sent in a separate email. If you cannot find the survey notification email in your inbox or SPAM folder, please email BusinessSurveyHelp@bls.gov.

Thank you, U.S. Department of Labor Bureau of Labor Statistics

How do I know this email is from the United States Bureau of Labor Statistics?

Links in this email will start with https:// and contain "bls.gov." Your browser will also display a padlock icon to let you know a site is secure.

The Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) is committed to the responsible treatment of confidential information and takes rigorous security measures to protect confidential information in its possession. This email contains confidential information. If you believe you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender and delete this email without disclosing, copying, or further disseminating its contents.